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Will the 2015 season mark the return of a player achieving the mark of 100 stolen 
bases??

That was among the topics on Wednesday’s show,  as St. Louis Baseball Weekly gained 
perspective from Lou Brock, Willie McGee, Carl Crawford, Davey Lopes, and Billy 
Hamilton on why the stolen base has become tougher in the big leagues and how likely 
a return could be to the speed game…
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